
Headteacher’s Newslet ter  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week was ‘Positive Relationships Week’. As part of this week, teachers spoke to their 
pupils about sharing worries and concerns and during our Monday Gospel Assembly 
there was a focus on our school Safeguarding Team. At St Ursula’s Catholic Primary 
School, we are committed to safeguarding children and young people and we expect 
everyone who works in our school to share this commitment. Adults in our school take 
all welfare concerns seriously and encourage children and young people to talk to us 
about anything that worries them. 
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1 St Helen’s 100% 

2 St Martin’s 99.15% 

3 St Jude’s 99.08% 

4 St Edmund’s 98.28% 

5 St Anne’s 98.28% 

Top f ive  
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Spri ng 

 7th—9th February—Parents’     

Consultation Evenings 

 11th February INSET - SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

 2nd March— Ash Wednesday 

 24th March—End of Term KS1 & 2 

reports 

 29th March—Virtual Easter       
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Parents’ evening –Book now! 
Parents and carers can now book an appointment through our usual booking system, 

SchoolCloud. The booking system is open. Please be aware that teachers will not be 

arranging appointments out of these allocated times. It is the parent/carers            

responsibility to ensure arrangements are made so they can attend. Dates were     

provided in September and the booking system has been opened 3 weeks in advance, 

to support parents and carers in making arrangements and notifying employers.  If 

you are having issues booking an appointment, please call the School Office.   

Who is our Safeguarding Team? 

  REPORT: CLICK HERE 

Report Illegal parking  

School lunches  

Our lunch menu can be found on 

our school website. Here you can 

view or print off the menu. We    

encourage parents to discuss the 

options with their children to       

ensure children are choosing an  

option they would eat.   

 

LUNCH INFO: CLICK HERE 

https://www.havering.gov.uk/info/20004/parking/121/parking_tickets_and_traffic_fines/8
https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/%20school-life/school-lunch

